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May 29, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri  65102-0360 
 
Re:  Docket No. TK-2006-0044 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission: 
 
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company d/b/a AT&T Missouri respectfully files this 
notification of termination pursuant to 4 CSR 240-28.080(3).  The Interconnection 
Agreement between AT&T Missouri and KMC Telecom III, LLC was filed pursuant to 
Section 252(e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 (“the Act”)1 and 4 CSR 240-
3.513(6)(C), and was approved by the Commission on October 24, 2005   
 
This agreement has been terminated as of September 30, 2017, due to the customer’s 
request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on 214-757-8099. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
 

																																																								
1 47 U.S.C. §252(e). 


